
 

 

 

 

Alexandria University Council Meeting honors the winning researchers in 
University initiative to support Research 

 

In the University Council meeting, 
Dr. Abdel Aziz Konsowa, President 
of Alexandria University, thanked 
the deans, the deans of the 
colleges, and the Secretary General 
of the University for their efforts in 
coordinating and organizing the 
work of the end of the second 
semester exams for the academic 
year 2022/2023. 
 
The Council honored the winning researchers in the Alexandria University initiative to 
support research, which was announced by the University’s Project Management Unit last 
July. 72 researchers submitted 72 research proposals, and 10 of them won a total funding of 
200 thousand pounds per project. Dr. Konsowa said that this initiative came for the purpose 
of encouraging researchers to increase their production of applied scientific research and 
supporting the research community. This is in particular since scientific research constitutes 
one of the most important strategic pillars adopted by Alexandria University and is 
considered a fundamental pillar in the transition towards a knowledge-based economy. The 
support is to the international scientific publishing through Financial grants and prizes for 
researchers who publish in internationally indexed international journals and applied 
research that is related to industry highlighting distinguished, successful and applicable 
research results, improving the research level of scholars and providing them with various 
experiences, as well as supporting research and innovation and creating a spirit of scientific 
competition among all employees. Alexandria University. 
 
The honorees are Dr. Iman Muhammad Thabet, Dr. Reham Abdel Halim Abu Al-Wafa, Dr. 
Nahla Muhammad Salah Hamouda, Dr. Brehan Al-Zahar, Dr. Mai Mahmoud Saleh, Dr. 
Shaima Al-Morsi, Dr. Mahmoud Amer, Dr. Salam Quraitem, Dr. Samer Amer, and Dr. Radwa 
Satour. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


